Bad News Keeps Coming for
Biglaw Firm LeClairRyan

The Biglaw firm of LeClairRyan, already in the
news after issuing WARN Act notices to staff
warning about possible mass layoffs, has lost
founding partner Gary LeClair, according to
Above the Law.

The report says LeClair will be taking two other partners with
him to Williams Mullen as of August 5.

“For over a year now the firm has seen a flood of partners and
senior attorneys exit,” writes Above the Law senior editor
Kathryn Rubino. “Almost 10 percent of LeClair’s headcount
departed in 2018, and the trend has continued in 2019. Indeed,
just earlier this week a 15-attorney group from LeClairRyan —
the aviation group led by Mark Dombroff — departed.”

Read the Above the Law article.
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